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Continuing our theme of school engagement, the team at
Nethergate School have been actively encouraging the students’
involvement during the build up to the handover of its first phase.

During the course of the final two weeks prior to handover, all of the
pupils and staff had the opportunity to take a look around their new
facility. Tours of the new school were organised to coincide with the
worker’s breaks, enabling all involved to enjoy a walk around and
experience first hand the ‘feel’ of the new building.

The tours were met with both enthusiasm and excitement from all
participants and helped the students and staff acclimatise to their
new surroundings.
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